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Reference is made to the stock exchange announcement made by Castellum Aktiebolag ("Castellum") 18 February 2025,

regarding the launch of the mandatory offer for the shares of Entra ASA (the "Company") not already owned by Castellum

(the "Offer"). The offer period under the Offer is from and including 19 February 2025 to 19 March 2025 at 16:30 CET

(subject to extensions).

 

The Company's independent Board of Directors (comprising all board members except for board member Mr. Joacim Sjöberg

– CEO at Castellum) will issue its statement pursuant to section 6-16 of the Norwegian Securities Trading Act at the latest

one week before expiry of the offer period.

 

This is not a statement pursuant to the Norwegian Securities Trading Act section 6-16.

For further comments, contact;

Ottar Ertzeid, Chair of the Board of Directors, +47 915 14 556, ottar.ertzeid@online.no

Sonja Horn, CEO, +47 905 68 456, sh@entra.no

Ole Anton Gulsvik, CFO, +47 995 68 520, oag@entra.no

Disclosure regulation

This information is subject to the disclosure requirements pursuant to section 5-12 of the Norwegian Securities Trading Act.

Attachments

Download announcement as PDF.pdf
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